
   
  

Important Announcement  
  

05/17/2024 
 
 
App +5 Rate Sheet Update 
 
 
Effective Monday, May 20th, we will be implementing a new rate sheet exclusively 
for our App +5 customers.  This will allow you to price loans through mortgagebot 
without having to add a credit grade adjustment and give you an easier experience.   
 
Your App +5 MSA will not change due to the new rate sheet, so please continue to 
use your current MSA.  If you have any questions, please let us know.   Thank you.   
 
  
 
Sincerely,   

Flanagan State Bank Mortgage Division Management  


